

Bringing learning to life



Camp Road, St Albans, Hertfordshire, AL1 5PG

Tel: 01727 851056

Fax: 01727 855959

www.camp.herts.sch.uk

30 November 2022

Dear Parents/ Carers,

With Christmas fast approaching, "The Bridge" at Vineyard Church have asked us if we would be willing to donate Christmas presents and gifts for the children they have within their care, as well as items for their "Christmas Goodie Bags". We know how generous parents were last year and hope that you will be prepared to support this local charity again this year.

Toys

The Bridge opens a "Christmas Gift Room" which provides struggling families with the opportunity to choose 1-2 gifts per child from ages 0-16. They need gifts for all ages, however they are particularly struggling with gifts for toddlers 0-3 and for children from age 12-16.

The toys need to be new, not used, and not wrapped so that the families are able to choose appropriate presents for their children. Please do not donate any clothes as the food bank already has a lot of clothing related items.

Christmas Goodie Bag Collection

Items they would like to collect for the Christmas Goodie Bags include;

- Christmas Chocolate Selection Boxes
- Chocolate Coins
- Chocolate Yule Logs
- Small Packs and Large Boxes of Cheese Crackers
- Mince Pies (Alcohol Free)
- Christmas Puddinas (Alcohol Free)
- Christmas Crackers
- Small and Large Boxes of Chocolates
- Small and Large Packs of Sweets
- Sharing Bags of Crisps
- Bottles of Shloer

Please bring items to school by <u>Thursday 8th December</u>. After this date we won't be able to take any further items.

We thank you in advance for your support and generosity at this time.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Simmonds and The School Council.







